

TEST 1 (Unit 1-4)

Họ tên:.....

Lớp:

I. Choose the correct answers (Chọn đáp án đúng) (2đ)

1. We _____ cartoon films every day.
a. watches b. watch c. does watch d. do watch
2. She _____ my sister.
a. does b. are c. is d. am
3. There _____ twelve students in class 11A.
a. is b. can
c. are d. can't
4. _____ you 15 years old? No, I'm 14, it's my birthday today.
a. Are b. Do c. Is d. Am
5. We always _____ dinner at 6:30 in the evening.
a. has b. are c. do d. have
6. They like films, but they _____ to the cinema very often.
a. do go b. doesn't go c. don't go d. does go
7. My mother _____ make a cake. It's really good.
a. can't b. can c. is d. isn't
8. _____ your brother speak English well?
a. Does b. Do c. Doesn't d. Don't
9. This house _____ very big. It's a small house.
a. is b. does c. doesn't d. isn't
10. Sam is one-year-old. He can walk but he _____.
a. runs b. can't run c. can run d. run
11. _____ some milk in the fridge.
a. There is b. There are c. There isn't d. There aren't
12. He _____ the piano on Sundays.
a. play b. does play c. plays d. do play
13. I don't want _____ lettuce in my sandwich.
a. some b. many c. any d. a & b
14. There _____ some burgers for your classmates.
a. does b. is c. do d. are
15. Is there _____ chicken in the fridge?

- a. any b. some c. many d. a & b
16. How _____butter do we need for an omelet?
- a. some b. many c. any d. much
17. We don't have _____sugar here. We need more for our coffee.
- a. many b. much c. how many d. how much
18. May _____enjoy any sports. She hates them.
- a. doesn't b. does c. is d. isn't
19. _____strawberries are there? There are ten.
- a. What b. How much c. How many d. Are there
20. _____apples do you need for a fruit salad?
- a. How much b. How many c. How old d. How often

II. Find out, correct the mistakes and rewrite the sentences (1đ)

(Tìm lỗi sai trong những câu sau, sửa lỗi và viết lại câu)

1. I doesn't like ice cream.

.....

2. You am a teacher, my brother is a teacher, too.

.....

3. They watches TV every day, but they don't do homework.

.....

4. She can draw but she can write. She is only one-year-old.

.....

5. How many milk does the baby need for a day?

.....

III. Read the text and choose the correct word and fill in the blanks (1đ)

(Đọc đoạn văn và chọn từ thích hợp điền vào chỗ trống).

Example:

(0)name

English

Brazil

karate

have

afternoon

night

My (0) name is Carla. I'm from (1)..... I can speak (2)..... I wake up at seven o'clock, and I go to school at eight thirty in the morning. My favorite subject is math. I (3).....lunch at one o'clock. I like beefsteak and French fries. I come home at three thirty in the (4)....., and I do my homework in the evening. I go to (5).....class on Mondays and English class on Thursday. I go to dance class on Saturdays, too.

IV. Match the words with their definitions (1đ) (Nối từ với định nghĩa của nó)

Hotel	Bank	Restaurant	Shopping mall	Post office
Cinema	Library	Train station	Coffee shop	Supermarket

1. People enjoy many kinds of food and drinks here
2. You stay here when you travel to another places
3. A place where you get on a train.
4. You can have a drink like coffee or milk tea here.
5. A place where you watch films or cartoons.
6. A place where you open a bank account.
7. They sell food, clothes and toys here.
8. A place where you send letters.
9. A big building where contains stores, restaurants or cinemas inside.
10. A place where you borrow and read books.

V. Read the text carefully, choose 1,2 or 3 words to fill in the blank and answer the questions. (Đọc đoạn văn, chọn 1,2 hoặc 3 từ điền vào chỗ trống) (2đ)

Vicky is at the supermarket with her mom. They want to make vegetable soup for lunch, so they need some vegetables. Vicky's mom has potatoes. She doesn't need tomatoes, but she needs some onions and a cabbage. Vicky wants to make a smoothie. She needs some bananas and some yogurt.

Example : Vicky and her mom are at thesupermarket.....

1. Vicky's mom needsfor the soup
2. Vicky's mom has.....
3. They don't need to buy
4. Vicky needsfor the smoothies

VI. Read the text and answer the questions. (1đ)

(Đọc đoạn văn và trả lời câu hỏi)

My name is Peter. I'm from Australia. I live in Sydney. I study business at University of Sydney. I don't live on campus. I live with my parents in a small house. I have a part-time job and I work in a café on weekends. I like football, but I don't play it because I don't have much free time. I also like music a lot. I really love to make friends from other countries.

1. Where is Peter from?
2. Who does he live with?
3. Where does he work on weekends?

Hello, I'm Nga. My friends call me Chris at work. I am from a big city in Vietnam. I work for a big company in Ho Chi Minh city. I am an office worker. I live in an apartment with my sisters. I don't like sports but I love movies. I go to the cinema every weekend. I also want to practice my English, so I study English at a language center in the evening.

4. Where does she work?
5. Who does she live with?
6. Where does she study English?

VII. Write a short paragraph (about 100-150 words) about what your friend should and shouldn't do to have a good health. (2đ)

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

THE END